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Udaan Students, Bandra
Host Science Fair

After successful completion of
the Science Fair at our Udaan
Deonar Centre, DBM India
proudly hosted another
engaging Science Fair at the
Udaan Bandra Centre. 
The event was graced by our
Chief Guest, Ms. Nazmeen Bedi,
along with Special Guests Dr.
Deepa Sharma, Ms. Rashmi
Haritwal, and CA Meena Shah,
who took the time to interact
with the students and explore
the experiments. 
They were highly impressed by
the confidence and clarity with
which the students presented
their projects, showcasing a
deep understanding of their
subjects. 
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The event was a grand success,
with over 350 students and
teachers from more than 7
different schools. 
It was an inspiring day as
young minds confidently
showcased their experiments,
creating a dynamic and
enriching learning experience
for everyone involved. 
The fair fostered a vibrant
learning environment where
students shared ideas, inspired
one another, and received
valuable feedback from both
educators and peers. This
event marked another
milestone in DBM India’s
commitment to nurturing
young minds and fostering a
culture of scientific curiosity
among the next generation.



It gives DBM India great pleasure to inform that We
have once again been awarded the GuideStar
Platinum Certification for the 7th year in a row. 
GuideStar India is India’s largest and most reliable
online information repository with over 12000 NGOs.
We have been awarded the prestigious GuideStar
India Champion Level- Platinum certification and
have joined India’s largest pool of credible NGOs after
undergoing a rigorous due diligence process. 
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DBM has once again being certified as a Great Place to Work!

The citation reads - 
“Congratulations on building a High-Trust, High-
Performance Culture - we are delighted to inform you that
your organization has been Great Place To Work® Certified™.
Great Place To Work Certification™ reflects your workplace
culture. As leaders of great workplaces, we appreciate your
unwavering commitment to creating a consistent and
overwhelming positive employee experience, while helping
us in our mission of making India a Great Place To Work For
All™”

Another Feather added in
DBM India Cap

DBM India proudly appreciates the achievement of Farhan
Khan, a 9th standard student from Udaan Deonar, for being
selected for the International Level Art Competition organized
by Rangostav Celebration. Farhan's talent will now be
showcased on a global platform as he competes with students
from other countries in the upcoming round. We wish him all
the best in this prestigious competition!

Udaan Student Outshines
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The BCAS Foundation has helped this effort of DBM
India by providing notebooks for these children
year after year.
This year once again, the BCAS Foundation donated
4,000 notebooks which were distributed to students
in 11 schools in the area. This generous contribution
has been a true blessing for these students. Both
school principals and students expressed immense
gratitude for this support.
As these children use their new notebooks to write
lessons, jot down ideas, and complete assignments,
they are not just filling pages—they are laying the
foundation for a brighter future, made possible
through the kindness and support of the BCAS
Foundation.

DBM India organized an informative session
on menstrual hygiene at Alfa English
School. The session aimed to educate young
girls about menstrual health, breaking
taboos and encouraging open discussions on
the topic. Students learned about proper
hygiene practices and the importance of
menstrual care, empowering them with
knowledge for a healthier future.

BCAS Foundation-
Notebook Distribution

Menstrual Hygiene
session for Girls in the

M-ward schools

DBM India, in collaboration with DigiSwasthya,
continues to organize health camps in non-aided
schools across the M-Ward area. Understanding
the vital link between health and education, DBM
India aims to ensure that healthy students can
focus better and stay more attentive in class,
promoting overall academic success.

Health Camp continues
in the schools



Anam Sheikh, a 9th standard student from
the Udaan Deonar, had an incredible
opportunity to attend the inauguration of the
Mumbai Metro 3 line and personally meet
Prime Minister Narendra Modi. Anam not
only witnessed the event but also got the
chance to engage in a conversation with the
PM, making it a truly memorable experience
for her. 

DBM India organizes regular career
counseling sessions at schools in the
M-Ward, aimed at guiding students
towards informed career choices. Our
counselors provides guidance on
various career paths and  educational
opportunities. These sessions helped
students understand their strengths,
set career goals, and explore available
resources.
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Udaan Students-
Chance to Meet PM

Career Guidance Session:
Schools of M-Ward

DBM India Udaan students are preparing for
AI and Robotics competition, showcasing their
skills in cutting-edge technology.  These
talented students are gaining hands-on
experience in AI, and robotics through
specialized training sessions in our own DBM
Tinkering Lab. 

Udaan Students Gear
Up for AI and

Robotics Competition



Thankyou donors for being with us everyday
"Your kindness makes a difference each time, every time"
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To support and
contribute to our
projects, we are
available on the
given platforms

Google pay no. 9819108191

Bank Name: Navasrushti 
International trust 
Account no: 30514869087
IFSC code: SBIN0001862

www.dbmindia.org
 info@dbmindia.org 

99819108191

Contact us

All donations are exempt u/s  80G of the Income Tax Act 1961

DBM India inaugurated a new batch for the
Para Nursing GDA program, marking the
beginning of another journey towards
empowering students with valuable
healthcare skills. This program offers
comprehensive training in nursing care,
preparing participants for meaningful
careers in the healthcare sector. DBM
continues its mission to uplift
underprivileged youth by providing them
with opportunities for skill development and
employment in the growing field of
healthcare.

DBM India's Chembur Centre inaugurated its
new Hospitality batch, with esteemed guests Ms.
Shiksha from the Sustainable Hospitality
Alliance and Ms. Shomali from Yuva Parivartan
gracing the event. Ms. Shiksha emphasized
sustainability in the hospitality industry, while
Ms. Shomali encouraged students to embrace
skill development for social change. The program
aims to equip students with essential hospitality
skills, preparing them for sustainable career
opportunities.

Inauguration of
Hospitality batch-

Chembur 

Para Nursing Batch
Inauguration- Trombay


